
AMERICAN INSTITUTE IN TAIWAN

1700 N. Moot a Street

Suits 1700

Arlington. Virginia 22209

Tat (703) 525-8474

f«x: (703) 841-1385 July 30, 1998

Dr. Yii-der Chuang

Director, Science Division

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative

Office in the United States

4201 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Dr. Chuang:

I refer to your letter of July 20, 1998 proposing that an

extension of the AIT-TECRO Agreement for Technical

Cooperation in the Field of Environmental Protection

(hereinafter referred to as the Agreement) be effected

through an exchange of letters with a stated effective date

retroactive to June 21, 1998.

Since your proposal is acceptable to my authorities, this

letter together with your letter of July 20, 1998,

constitute an agreement between the Taipei Economic and

Cultural Representative Office in the U.S. and AIT to extend

the afore-mentioned Agreement for five years, until June 21,

2003. All terms and conditions in the Agreement, including

the Purpose, Scope of Work, Authorization, Funding,

Management, Intellectual Property Considerations,

Relationship to Other Agreements, and Entry Into Force,

Amendment and Termination, shall continue to apply. The

extension of the afore-mentioned Agreement shall be

retroactive to June 21, 1998.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Schrage

Deputy Managing Director

Enclosure:

Letter of July 20, 1998



TAIPEI ECONOMIC AND CULTURAL REPRESENTATIVE OFFICE

IN THE UNITED STATES

SCIENCE DIVISION

42OI WISCONSIN AVE. N.W., MB-O9

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20016-2137

REFERENCE NO TELEPHONE: (202) 895-193O

FACSIMILE: (2O2) 895-1939

July 20, 1998

Ms. Barbara J. Schrage

Deputy Managing Director

American Institute in Taiwan

1700 North Moore Street, 17th Floor

Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Ms. Schrage:

With reference to your letter dated June 30, 1998 concerning a proposed extension of

the AIT-TECRO Agreement for Technical Cooperation in the Field of Environmental

Protection, our Ministry ofForeign Affairs has the following suggestions:

1. To use the format of "exchange of letters" instead of "extension of agreement".

2. To state the effective date retroactive to June 21, 1998 in the exchange of letters.

We hope that the above-mentioned suggestions are acceptable to you.

Sincerely,

Yii-Der Chuang

Director


